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Newsletter: October 2020 
 

 
Greetings Parents and Guardians 
 

This has been a difficult term, learners and Educators had to adjust to the new rules and 
Regulations in School. Despite the challenges we are pleased to inform all that we have met the 
requirements for Term 3 and started with Term 4’s Annual Teaching Plan. 

 
Going forward we need to overcome our dilemmas’ and work harder in term 4 with 

diligence and a positive attitude. 

News: 
Covid 19 Rules: 

 

 

As per our memorandum issued out on the 19th 

October 2020, Learners are forgetting their face mask 

at home constantly. 
 Parents please check if transporters are obeying the 

rules and regulations in the transport for Covid 19 
preventions so that we can maintain our safety 

measures at School. 

Closure for term 3: 

 

 As per the Department of Education, our reports will 

only be issued to Parents in term 4. 
 Bowen International School will close on the 23th 

October 2020; Learners will be dismissed at 12pm. 
 Learners should take a break and adhere to Covid 19 

rules whilst being at home. 
 School will resume on the 2nd November 2020.  

 Please ensure that all Learners attend School regularly 
in order for us to complete all oral and written tasks 

for Term 4. 

School fees:  

 

 Parents that owe over R6000 will not be allowed to 
collect the Assessment Reports for this term. 

 Statements will be forwarded to all Parents by the 21st 
October 2020. 

 Please check your statements, if payments are not 
allocated please email the proof of payment to 

principal@bowenschools.co.za. 
 All school fees should be paid in full by the 7th of 

December 2020, no final Report Cards will be issued if 
your account is not paid up!  
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